
 

 

3rd April 2024 

Dear parent / carer, 

As I am sure you are aware, our U15 girls’ football team have reached the final of the ESFA 

Small Schools Cup final which will be played at the Hawthorns, home of West Bromwich 

Albion Football Club, on Friday 24th May 2024. This is a huge achievement for our girls and 

so we have booked a coach to take some of our Year 9 and 10 students up to Birmingham to 

cheer the team on as they aim to become our second ever national football champions. 

The coach will be leaving at 8.30am on the Friday morning and returning at approximately 

8.30pm, depending on traffic. The school are subsidising some of the cost of the coach but 

students attending will need to pay £15 via ParentPay, with a 20% discount for Pupil 

Premium students. This will be added to your ParentPay account once their place has been 

confirmed as unfortunately there are only a limited number of spaces available.  

Places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis with Sport students getting priority 

over Performing Arts students. Please note that any students who are in APB will not be 

eligible for the trip. 

Students will need to bring their own food for the day or money to purchase something, and 

Pupil Premium students will be provided with a free packed lunch as usual. Students will 

need to wear normal school uniform and will need to make sure they bring a coat and 

plenty of water as it will be a long day. 

If your child would like to request a place on the trip, please complete the form at the link 

below and then we will select students from this based on the above criteria: 

https://forms.office.com/e/SNUmsV99vS 

Please note that completion of this form will be taken as consent for your child to attend 

and so it is critical that your emergency contact details are correct for the trip. 

Thanks – if you do have any questions then please email me at tim.clark@leafstudio.co.uk  

 

Mr T Clark 

Vice Principal - Inclusion 
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